Hello from Sellersville, PA, where we have been all

of this week. Last Thursday we left Greenville for a
missions conference in Fairfax, VA. On Monday we drove
here to join the conference with Pastor Rob & Rochelle
Campbell at Bethel BC. Yesterday we had the unique
pleasure of going with them to see Sight & Sound’s

production, IN THE BEGINNING. Wow!
Tomorrow we leave for Frederick, MD,
and another conference at the church
that has sent four mission teams to our
ministry in Spain. On Sunday we will
also hop up to a supporting church in
inner city Philadelphia.

*News from the field is generally
good. Our co-workers are busy
keeping the ministries going forward.
New people are hearing the Gospel
and believers are growing. However,
there are a few who are going
through special spiritual difficulties
and we especially request
prayer for one of our men
named Michael.

*QOur children have been ablejg
to join us on a few occasions,
and in one recent conference,
Danny had the privilege

of leading a hispanic truck Retreat and this year’s
driver by the name of Gospel Postcard
Francisco to the Lord! | p Francats project poster. Thank

Mimi s eaking to the ladies at

Colonical Hills BC, Indianapolis, IN.

Two ]'usPamc men saved in the

missions COI’HCCFCI’XCC at Emmanucl

BC, Kings Mtn, NC

* Along with this

d newsletter you should
4| receive a couple

fi other printouts—one

il update of the 6th

i Missionary Teen

you for praying for us
as we seek to glorify
the Lord Jesus in every opportunity He
gives. The challenges are great, but the
rewards of faithfulness are greater!
*In recent weeks we will be traveling to
churches in SC, OH, NC, and CO. Our
4-month “furlough” is half over . . . and
we received word from Spain that the co-
workers & believers there are counting the
days. God is good!

Tl‘nank you for cvergthingl
Andy & Mimi Bonikowsky




